
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Moran, Molly (OAG); Thiemann, Robyn (OLP); Gross, Charles R. (SMO); Sullivan, Bill (JMD); 

Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
Sent: 	 7/12/2011 4:50:40 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 
Attachments: 	 Untitled_1296.pdf 

Fyi - these are docs that we've produced to Congress in connection with the Fast and Furious 
oversight investigation that Congress now plans to release publicly. You'll see that the docs 
reference the multiple sale demand letter. 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:37 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

Matt, we're trying to find out if these are the redactions they propose? We think they're our 
redactions, but real issue is 	 DP 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) [mailto:Jason Foster@judiciary-rep.senate.gov ] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:15 PM 
To: Gaston, Molly (SMO); Gaston, Molly (ATF) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO); 'Castor, Stephen (Stephen.Castor@mail.house.gov )' 
Subject: RE: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 3:49 PM 
To: Molly.Gaston@usdoj.gov  
Cc: Faith.Burton@usdoj.gov ; Ron.Weich@usdoj.gov ; Castor, Stephen 
(Stephen.Castor@mail.house.gov ) 
Subject: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

001172-001174; 000856; 000832-000835 

Please give me a call regarding these documents. Thanks. 

Jason A. Foster 

Chief Investigative Counsel 

Charles E. Grassley, Ranking Member 

Committee on the Judiciary 

152 Dirksen Senate Office Building 

DOJ-FF-49072 



United States Senate 

Direct: (202) 224-7142 

DOJ-FF-49073 


	Page 1
	Page 1

